
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday, 17th March 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
What a fabulous week it’s been!  Owl Class had an incredible time at the Pioneer Centre. Mr Holt-Williams, Mr Davies and 
Miss Maiden commented on how the children had all shone in different ways and they were proud to have taken them on 
their residential as representatives of Lower Heath CE Primary School. Well done Owls! 
 
We have been overwhelmed by the turn-out at our parent drop-ins and family lunches. Thank you for all your kind 
comments. If you have any feedback about how we can make improvements for the next ones, please let us know. 
 
Thank you to those who have sent in Shropshire Star tokens. Keep them coming in! 
 
Next week, we have more fun planned! We’re excited about our Family Easter Bingo. I’ve sent home a letter – please can 
you fill in the return slip to give us an idea of numbers for the night. Don’t worry if you forget – we’ll fit everyone in. Eyes 
down at 6:30. Bring friends and family – the more the merrier! 
 
Have you got your Rock Star or Robot costumes ready for our Times Table Rockstar and Numbots relaunch day, Friday, 
24th March? Mr Holt-Williams has sent a letter out giving more details about this. We’re looking forward to the Ziggy 
Edwardson and Ricky Van Fleet challenge! 
 
We’ve also got our Community Forest School Day, Saturday, 25th March, 9-3pm. The last one was a huge                                    
success and very well supported so we look forward to seeing you then. The focus is on our Forest School                                                 
area this time, (and maybe a little bit of furniture painting), so bring along any tools you think might be useful –                                                
Mrs Hipkins and Mrs Langer have been working hard making plans to improve this area so the children can                                                     
access it much more regularly. 
 
I’m sure it will prove to be another great week! 
 
 
 
 

Helen Reynolds 

Headteacher 

CELEBRATION AWARD WINNERS 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Happy Birthday to: 
 
Francesca who had a birthdays this 
week! 
 
 

Due to the snow day, we’ve rolled over our HT 
awards from last week! 
Congratulations to this week’s Headteacher 
Award winners, who are:  
 

Robin Class: George 
Skylark Class: Evelyn and Reggie C 
Kingfisher Class: Dorothy and Nieve 
Owl Class: Ava TB, Jessie 

Click here to view our upcoming events. 
Events at a glance: 
 

• Family Bingo: 22nd March 

• TTRS relaunch: 24th March 

• Community Forest School Day: 
25th March 

• School discos: 30th March 

• Easter Fair: 31st March 

• Break up: 31st March 
Click here to view our term dates. 
 
 

NEWS 

Click here to view what our children have 
been up to recently. 
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WORSHIP  
This half term will focus on our value of FAITH. 
Owl children demonstrated this value in bucket-loads  
during their residential visit last week. You made us all  
very proud! 
 
 

http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinUpcomingEvents
http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinTermDates
http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinNews

